
 
 

Dear Neighbors,  

COVID-19 has only exacerbated the need for affordable, high-quality child 
care. Families who are currently receiving child care scholarships through the 
federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act are 
strongly encouraged to apply for this new scholarship. Visit 
http://ocfs.ny.gov/childcarerelief to apply or learn more. 

 

  

As the COVID-19 state of emergency comes to an end, the time has come to 
renew your license! New Yorkers who don’t have recent vision test results can 
self-certify that their vision is acceptable and provide additional documentation 
at a later date. Visit http://dmv.ny.gov/driver-license/how-renew-license to 
learn more. 
 

http://ocfs.ny.gov/childcarerelief
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If you have any questions about these programs, please give my office a call 
and my staff will be happy to help. 

In good health, 

 

Anna Kelles, Ph.D. 

Assemblymember, 125th A.D. 

ALBANY OFFICE 
LOB 833 

Albany, NY 12248 

518-455-5444 

  

CORTLAND OFFICE 
83 Main St 

PO Box 5026 

Cortland, NY 13045 

607-208-2024 

ITHACA OFFICE 
106 East Court Street 

Ithaca, NY 14850 

607-277-8030 
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https://www.facebook.com/AMAnnaKelles/
https://twitter.com/annakelles?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKv33gia-RCtSbbYqF1Ks4g


 


